
Date: Dec. 15, 2015

Attention: Ref.: PCT-00000879

Customers

Dear. Valued Customer

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.

This is the official notification that some of our Product Label Marking Change will be proceeded

as detailed below. 

Please review, and confirm that you will expect to receive products after this Product Label Marking Change.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Changes, and Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:

Product Type: DATEL branded DC-DC Converters: PoLs, Medium to High Power Bricks 

Changes: 

2. Reasons/Background:

3. Products Before and After the Change:

There are no changes of the products' design, quality, guaranteed specifications, and others,

as Murata continuously uses the same production process and quality control system.

4. Change Schedule:

Production start date with new logo Nov., 15, 2015

Expected shipments start date Dec., 1, 2015

5. Contact Window:

Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.

Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.

Murata Power Solutions, Director of Marketing, Board Mounted DC/DC

Bill Smith  

In April 2015, the DATEL Data Acquisition business unit of Murata Power Solutions was separated from the 

company. The affected products consist of the HIGH REL A/D and D/A converters, data acquisition systems, 

image processors, and sample hold products. 

Some of our DC-DC products are marked with both the DATEL and Murata Power Solutions logos. As a 

result of the sale of the DATEL name, we have begun the process of removing the DATEL name/logo from 

our Non-Isolated PoLs, medium to high power converters, and panel meter products. 

The purpose of this notice is to inform you of some upcoming changes to the product labeling of Murata 

Power Solutions DC-DC converters.
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